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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Catalytic Converter Theft 

Date published: June 3, 2022 

In some cases, availability of replacement catalytic converters is delayed. As a result, MPI may consider 

a temporary repair of the exhaust system. Any temporary repair must be pre-approved by MPI.  

Prior to requesting a temporary repair to an exhaust system, the shop must determine no further 

damage will occur if the vehicle is operated with a temporarily repaired exhaust system, and the 

customer must agree to the temporary repair.  

Once parts are available, the shop must complete repairs as soon as possible. If the shop is experiencing 

difficulty having the customer return for repairs, the shop can contact Accredited Repair.  

To expedite the approval process, simply send an email to the Accredited Repair Department  

Accreditedrepair@mpi.mb.ca requesting approval for temporary repairs.  
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